
 

 

Staff Mobile Office Hours Postponed 

The Office of United States Senator Mike Braun has been closely monitoring state, 
local, and federal guidance as it pertains to public events being impacted by COVID-
19. After careful consideration, it has been determined that for the safety of all 
constituents that would attend the Mobile Office with Senator Braun’s staff at this 
location, it is best to postpone this event to a future date. 

Senator Braun’s staff holds many public meetings around the state in order to hear 
from constituents on a regular basis. Ensuring that Senator Braun’s office does not 
contribute to the spread of COVID-19 through official public events is paramount. 
We recommend everyone stay vigilant in taking precautions recommended by the 
Centers for Disease Control (CDC), state, and local health officials. 

The office can always be contacted through our website, www.braun.senate.gov, to 
initiate constituent casework with a federal agency or to communicate an opinion on 

a legislative issue. 
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